

Agency Letterhead


February 6, 2012


Health First Family Care Center
Richard D. Silverberg, Executive Director
841 Central Street
Franklin, NH  03235

Dear Mr. Silverberg
 
(Agency Name) is very pleased to write in support of the application of Health First Family Care Center for Maternal and Child Health grant funds to support their primary care activity and prenatal program out of their two primary care centers located in Franklin and Laconia NH.

(Agency Name) has worked with Health First Family Care Center for many years cooperatively on (fill in some of the things you work with Health First on) and are very pleased to write in support of their efforts to continue to receive funds from the Maternal and Child Health grant.  We understand that this will aid in providing service to the uninsured / low income and everyone in need of medical care in the Twin Rivers and Lakes Region area. (Name of Agency) as a (Type of Agency) has had many occasions to work with Health First Family Care Center and has mutual joint clients with Health First Family Care Center.

We find Health First Family Care Center to be a good community partner and look forward to continuing to work with them in the future.  

Should you have any question, concerns or comments, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,



XXXXXX
